MEA

wafer Healthler Workplaces

MEMBER UPDATE - Immediate Release

26 April 2017

IFAP announces Matt Hallinan as new CEO

The Industrial Foundation for Accident Prevention (IFAP) is pleased to announce Matt Hallinan as its
new CEO, signalling a step forward in the strategic renewal and rejuvenation of the industry
association which has been setting the health and safety training benchmark for all industries.

“This is an exciting time for IFAP as we embark on the next stage of development. With Matt Hallinan
at the helm, IFAP is undertaking a strategic review and implementation program to ensure greater
training outcomes and accountability to its Members, Government and industry,”

said Richard Mehan, President IFAP’s Board of Directors.

The Board believes that Matt has the right blend of skills and experience to make a significant
contribution to the cultural and business transformation process already underway in the
organisation.

Matt Hallinan joins IFAP after recently returning to Australia from a number of several overseas
postings. Since 2005 he has held senior management roles in organisations in the energy and oil and
gas sectors based in Australia, New Zealand, the USA and the Netherlands.

“l am delighted to join the IFAP team and to have the opportunity to continue the transformation of
IFAP with the Board on the strategic reform. IFAP has a fantastic culture within its walls and | intend
to harness this strength to continue its success as a leading health and safety training provider.” Matt
said.

“Under my lead IFAP will continue its proven track record of delivering the highest quality training
across workplace health and safety needs.”
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